
Attention Homeowners: Do you need help
paying to repair or replace your septic system?

If so, the Sidney-Shelby County Health Department
may be able to help income-eligible homeowners.

Thanks to funding from the Ohio EPA, eligible Sidney-Shelby County
homeowners can apply for help to repair or replace septic systems.

Eigibility Requirements:

Gross household income must meet
program criteria.
Sewage system must be failing and
verified by SSCHD.
Applicant must be the homeowner.
Property taxes must be current.
Rental property, new-build homes,
and homes advertised for sale are not
eligible.

Visit www.shelbycountyhealthdept.org/wpclf
or scan the QR Code 
to learn more and get your application.

If you have any questions, or for more
information, contact us at (937) 498-7249, or
email sschd@shelbycountyhealthdept.org


